
February	14,	2022	

	

	

	

	

RE:	 Response	Letter	Dated	February	3,	2022	

	 By		

	

	

We	are	requesting	a	refund	of	our	survey	(Job	#	16881)	performed	on	May	20,	2021	

due	to	our	lack	of	confidence	in	the	accuracy	of	your	work.		

	

You	have	also	“specifically”	included	our	property	without	our	permission	on	other	

survey	documents.	

	

Due	 to	 the	 lack	of	any	proper	contact	or	results	of	 these	 issues	by	you,	we	will	be	

contacting	 the	 Land	 Surveyors	 Division	 of	 Legal	 Services	 and	 Compliance	 in	

Madison,	Wisconsin	 in	 regards	 to	 your	 license	 and	RW	Nordin	&	Associates,	 Inc’s	

license	if	we	have	not	received	an	acceptable	response	by	you	within	10	days	of	this	

letter.	

	

	

Bob	and	Kathy	Lasecki	

N6662	East	Street	

Shawano,	WI	54166	


